
 
 

PLANNING COMMITTEE LIST 
DATE OF COMMITTEE: 7th February 2018 

 
COUNCILLOR REPRESENTATION 

 
 
From: David Gibson  
Sent: 02 January 2018 10:50 AM  
To: Molly McLean  
Subject: RE: BH2017/02986 19 Arnold Street Brighton  
 
Hi Molly,  
 
Thanks,  
 
If officers are recommending approval of an HMO, then I request this is heard at 
planning committee (as I understand councillors are entitled to request). If officers are 
minded to refuse the application then I am happy for to be dealt with under delegated 
powers. Apologies if that was not clear when I made my earlier request that the 
application be considered by planning committee. So please advise me of the committee 
date if HMO approval is to be recommended.  
 
Many Thanks,  
 
All the best,  
 
David Gibson 
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